
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
DAY: Friday                   DATE:   March 4, 2016 
 
INTRAMURAL PROGRAM  
•  

 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES    
• Please let Ms. Foley know if anyone sees, or knows, where the Chair Room Best Lock is.  It seems to have 
  been lost yesterday. 
 
• Driver Education class is next Tuesday, March 8, during the noon hour and period 5 in Room 7. 
 
• Dress Down Day is next Monday, March 7. 

 
• Cooking Club  -  next Monday, March 7  -  3:30 p.m.  -  Home Ec Lab 
 
• Chinook Cyber School Meetings: 
    -  Mrs. Budd will be at SHS next Monday, March 7.  She will be meeting with all Semester 2 Distance 
       Learning students at 10:00 a.m. in the Home Ec Lab. 
    -  From 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., Mrs. Budd will be available to meet with any students who are interested 
       in Distance Learning classes, or who have questions and requests about the courses Chinook Cyber 
       School is offering in the 2016-2017 school year. 
 
• Grades 11 & 12:  Please check the Great Plains College Update posted outside the office.  The update 
                   includes information about entrance scholarships. 
 
• Telemiracle Fundraisers:  Today is the last day to buy paper links and helping hands at $1.00 each at noon  
  in the main hallway.  The STAT group with the longest paper link chain is the winner. 
 
  If, as a school, SHS raises: 
  -  $500, Mr. Smith will wear a dress; 
  - $1,000, Ms. Wynn will get pied in the face by a student who bought a Helping Hand; 
  - $1,500, Mr. Johnson will wax his legs.  
 
• Good luck to the Senior Boys and Senior Girls Basketball teams this weekend when they compete in 
  Conference Playoffs!  The boys are travelling to Maple Creek and the girls to Moose Jaw. 
 
• Badminton Signup Sheet for Juniors and Seniors is posted on the gym door.  If you are interested in  
  playing, please sign up. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
OTHER 
• If you are interested in summer employment at South West Terminal, please stop at the office for 
 more information.  Deadline to apply is April 1. 
 
• LOST & FOUND: a gray Contigo water bottle 
     a gray Terry Fox t-shirt 
 
      
 


